
TRANSPORTAi. IU 
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The 1-10 freeway underpass on South Garth Avenue and Beverlywood Street has become 
a site for oversized and recreational vehicles that are parked at all hours of the day and night, and 
in some cases, the vehicles appear to be used as dwellings. 

These vehicles are occupying space along a narrow roadway, impeding the line of sight at 
intersections and crosswalks, and disposing waste and hazardous substances into the public right­
of-way. Despite posted signs restricting parking during the hours of 2:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m. and 
giving notice of a tow away/no parking, this location continues to experience problems. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Department ofTransportation install red curbs and signage 
prohibiting the parking of vehicles on South Garth Avenue, adjacent to the 1-10 freeway underpass, 
between the 8600 block and the 8700 block of Beverlywood Street. 
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PRESENTED BY:~ . ~ 
HEATHER HUTT 
Councilmember, 10th District 


